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ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 
 

HEALTH AND AGEING PORTFOLIO 
 

Supplementary Budget Estimates 2010-2011, 20 October 2010 
 

Question: E10-285 
 
OUTCOME 0:  Whole of Portfolio 
 
Topic:  CONTRACTORS 
 
Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
Has the department/agency ever employed Boston Consulting Group in any capacity or is it 
considering employing Boston Consulting Group?  If yes, provide details. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department’s electronic contract register was created in 2001.  Since its creation, the 
Department has only contracted with Boston Consulting Group Pty Ltd on one occasion to 
conduct a strategic review of the Health and Ageing Portfolio.  The contract period is from 
24 June 2010 until 31 March 2011, with a total contract value of $6,800,200.00 (inc GST). 
 


